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Delivery: kyle.moselle@alaska.gov

June 8, 2018

Kyle Moselle

Department of Natural Resources

Office of Project Management and Permitting
400 Willoughby Street

Juneau, AK 99801-01019

Re: FGMI Phase 9 Pit Expansion Minor Modification

Dear Mr. Moselle:

A t;ﬁ"nrés‘sl .con.},'Ja.ny
PO Box 73726
Fairbanks, AK, USA 99707-3726

phone: (907) 488-4653
fax: (Q07) 490-2200

Fairbanks Gold Mining, Inc. (FGMI) is requesting a minor modification to the previously approved
Plan of Operations Amendment for the Phase 9 pit expansion on January 26, 2018. FGMI is
requesting approval for an additional 10.57 acres to be included in the Phase 9 pit expansion. The
areas are highlighted in yellow on the attached Phase 9 Pit Expansion, May 21, 2018 figure.

There are no wetlands identified in the additional 10.57-acre expansion request.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 970-490-2287 or mark.huffington@kinross.com.

Sincerely,

mmﬂ/%%lﬂs

Mark A. Huffington
Environmental Superintendent

Cec:

Brent Martellaro, ADNR, brent.martellaro@alaska.gov
Tim Pilon, ADEC, tim.pilon(@alaska.gov

Bartly Kleven, FGMI, bartly.kleven(@kinross.com
Craig Natrop, FGMI, craig.natrop(@kinross.com

www. kinross.com



Parcel G

Additional Phase 9
Disturbance: 6.61 acres

Currently Approved | -
Phase 9 Pit Crest

Additional Phase 9
Disturbance: 1.01 acres

Additional Phase 9
Disturbance: 2.95 acres

/ Parcel B

Total incremental disturbance
across the three delineated
areas is 10.57 acres

Phase 9 Pit Crest Expansion
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